
LEGAL NOTICE: TOWN OF PELHAM, 
NEW HAMPSHIRE, CONSERVATION 
COMMISSION. 
 
Notice is hear by given in accordance with RSA 36-A, the 
Pelham Conservation Commission will hold a public 
hearing on Wednesday, December 9, 2020 at 7:15 p.m. at 
the Pelham Town Office, Sherburne Hall, 6 Village Green, 
Pelham, New Hampshire regarding a proposal to purchase 
approximately 61 acres of a 63 acre lot, defined as Map 27 
Lot 2-81, Tower Hill Road, to be acquired for use as 
conservation land. Two acres of the parcel will remain with 
the land owner along with the area subject to a cell phone 
tower easement. Further information, contact Pelham 
Planning office at (603) 635-7811 to leave a message for 
the Conservation Commission Chair.  
 
 
 
 
 


